
 

11th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

RE:  KS2 SCHOOL CHOIR  
 
This term we have offered choir sessions, free of charge, to KS2 pupils.  These 1 hour sessions 
have taken place on Tuesdays after school. 
 
Please note that whilst the choir will continue to run it has now moved to MONDAYS as of the 
first week back after half term (Monday 6th November) and will continue to be on Mondays until 
the Christmas break.  Timings have also changed a little with the finishing time now at 4.15pm 
and not 4.30pm. 
 
We understand the some children may now not be able to attend the choir sessions as they 
already have plans but hope that this will be minimal. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell 
Headteacher 
 
 


